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Snow Day Information 
 
The Redford Union School District makes every effort to render a timely and appropriate 
determination on school closings in the event of extreme weather conditions. 
 
Information will be available on local media outlets including the following television stations: 
Fox 2/WJBK, TV4/WDIV, TV7/WXYZ; as well as Q 95.5 FM Radio, and WJR 760 AM Radio. 
 
In times when weather conditions are harsh but the District remains open, we ask that you take 
great care in dressing your child for the elements and discuss safety rules with your child.  It is 
important that all students understand they must stay off the roadways and wait on sidewalks and 
out of traffic at all times.  Please understand that buses may be running late during these times.  
We ask that everyone remains patient and keeps safety as the first priority. 
 
When Redford Union Schools are closed due to weather, the Transportation Department is 
unable to provide service to special needs students attending open programs or school outside of 
the District. 
 
Questions may be directed to our main office at 313-242-4400. 
 


